
Dear Leaders, 

I have concerns and questions with SB554 and would like to comment.  I am also a concealed weapons permit holder.  Why does 
this bill suggest authorizing certain entities to adopt policy for punishing people possessing a firearm? Just because someone 
possesses a firearm DOES NOT mean they are purporting a crime. I am a single mother of two kids.  I cannot protect myself 
another way. I do not have MMA fighting skills.  I have a weapon to protect myself and my kids from people who want to harm or 
kidnap especially with current high human trafficking crimes. How do you expect me to protect myself and my children if this bill is 
allowed? You cannot take away from the good in order to change the bad.  There will always be people that want to do harm to 
others and you are not going the get rid of these people by getting rid of the rights by responsible gun owners, you will and are 
creating more of a problem.  Fight this!


